
Date:     11/8/2022

To:         State Agencies

From:    State Procurement Office - Compliance

Re:         ADOA Risk Management Insurance Modules

ADOA State Risk has added a Microsoft Word version of the state's required insurance modules:

Insurance Modules

SPO is in the process of revising its RFP Solicitation Requirements document to allow procurement officers

to attach the insurance modules as a separate addendum to the solicitation to reduce the amount of time

required to properly format the document. A new SPO Alert will be sent when the documents have been

posted to the SPO website.

Thanks,

Kerry

Kerry Wells

Senior Statewide Compliance Manager

ADOA – State Procurement Office | State of Arizona

ADJC - Acting Chief Procurement Officer

100 North 15th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85007

TEL: 602-377-2322

https://staterisk.az.gov/insurance/insurance-modules

